
Dear Guests, 

We are excited to celebrate the upcoming arrival of our little bundle of joy! To ensure we capture 

all the precious moments during the baby shower, we kindly ask you to follow these picture 

capturing instructions: 

Instructions: 

1. Use a digital camera or smartphone for flexibility and ease of use. 

2. Take candid photos of guests interacting and enjoying the festivities. 

3. Don't forget to capture special moments with the parents-to-be! 

4. Focus on the decorations and food items to create a visual memory of our theme. 

5. Encourage group shots with friends and family. 

6. If possible, use natural lighting to enhance photo quality. 

7. Share your photos with us after the event, either by uploading to our shared album or 

through email. 

Thank you for being a part of our celebration! We can't wait to see all the wonderful memories 

you capture! 

Warm regards, 

The Baby Shower Hosts 


